
 

 

 

 
 

 
Landis Communities Report 
May 12, 2021 
 
There is good news to report this 
week regarding vaccination rates 
and number of reported cases!  
 
Vaccination rates are climbing as 
residents and team members 
continue to schedule appointments 
to get their shots.  
 
Vaccination clinics at Phoebe 
Pharmacy on the Landis Homes 
campus are held the first and third 
Thursday of each month from 1:30-
3:30 p.m. Vaccines are available to 
Landis Communities residents, 
clients and team members.  
 
To schedule an appointment, ask 
questions or voice concerns, 
please contact Jenny Sheckells at 
jsheckells@landis.org or 
717.381.3573.  
 
Gratefully, no new cases of 
COVID-19 were reported May 5 -
11, 2021, among residents, clients 
or team members.  
 
Even though Pennsylvania will be 
lifting COVID-19 mitigation orders, 
except masking, on May 31, 2021, 
Landis Communities affiliates will 
continue to follow existing 
reopening guidelines established 
for locations and level of care areas. We will closely monitor guidelines from the CDC, and 
Department of Health as well as the Lancaster County positivity rate to determine how and 
when changes should be made. Face coverings should continue to be worn in accordance 
with CDC and PA state guidance.  
 
Other communications and videos can be found on  
our website:  www.landis communities. org/COVID 
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